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December 4, 2019 
 
 
TO:  LOCSD Board of Directors, General Manager Munds 
 
FROM: Director Vicki Milledge 
 
SUBJECT: Agenda Item 3G – 12/12/2019 Board Meeting 
  Summary of the November 25, 2019 Fire Safe Council Meeting 
 
 
There were several speakers at this meeting. 
 
Sheriff Commander Justin Nelson from the Los Osos substation updated the 
group on how the Sheriff’s department works with the local homeless 
encampments on public lands.  There is no enforcement allowed on public land 
if people are just homeless, ie: committing a crime. 
 
Commander Nelson does have a Community Action Team that can give 
citations as necessary.  He does not see the citations as a clear deterrent. 
 
Lieutenant Gill of the California Department of Fish & Wildlife (CDFW) gave 
information regarding his agency’s ability to work with homeless people to 
maintain safety. 
 
Tom Wright, the convener of Fire Safe Council meetings, gave an update on 
201 Los Osos projects. 
 
Emily Miggins reported that the Habitat Conservation Plan has been submitted. 
 
Future projects include targeted chipping next year. Property owners will need to 
gather materials for disposal. 
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